
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING SOUTH FARMINGDALE WATER DISTRICT 

ANNUAL BUDGET FOR 2025 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that pursuant with New York State Town Law, Section 215(9a) 

The South Farmingdale Water District will hold a public hearing on the proposed budget 

for 2025 on Thursday, September 5, 2024 at 4:00 P.M. in the Board Room located at 40 

Langdon Road, Farmingdale, New York. A proposed budget will be presented to the 

residents and taxpayers of the South Farmingdale Water District for their respective 

input and comments at this public hearing. The proposed budget will be available for 

inspection at the District Administration Building, 40 Langdon Road, Farmingdale, New 

York, Monday through Friday from 9:00a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  

 

 

 

Board of Commissioners 
South Farmingdale Water District 
 
 
Dated: August 20, 2024 

 


